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MINUTES 

OCTOBER 18, 2017 

 

 

Chairman Mike Martin, Commissioner Peter Gove and Superintendent David Tully met with 

Scott Cornett of Northpoint and Northpoint employees in addition to the site contractor at the 

proposed driveway site at 1010 Main St. Dunstable at 8 a.m. 

 

The proposed new driveway layout was discussed.  Scott will change the location of the 

driveway. The curb cut will remain the same but the grade will be lower in spots to improve over 

the previous design. 

 

Every effort will be made to direct water off the sides of the driveway instead of down the hill to 

the street. 

 

There will be spaced cobblestone on the sides. 

 

Work from the street in about 50’ won’t be done until the spring. 

 

All agreed on the new plans. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Peter Gove 

Road Commissioner 

 


